
 

You’re invited to come walk a mile 
with us and celebrate Dr. Franz’s 
retirement and discuss how to stay 
healthy during retirement.

Saturday, March 18
at 9 a.m.
Washburn University (East side of Lee Arena)
The walk will be outside. If it rains, snows, or is too cold,  
we will move the walk inside.

This doctor-led group is a fun and safe place to go for a 
walk, hear briefly about an important health topic, and 

enjoy a walk with a physician. 
The event is FREE and all are welcome!

Ask your provider about upcoming walks! 

Topeka

Questions?
Savanna.Gaumer@stormontvail.org
(785) 354-6927

DR. MARY
FRANZ


